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The Technical College of the Lowcountry expects curriculum and course development, changes,
and evaluation as the responsibility of all teaching faculty. Insofar as possible, curriculum
development will be accomplished as part of a faculty member’s normal workload. Any addition,
deletion, or change in any College curriculum must be approved by the Curriculum Review
Committee and the Vice President for Academic Affairs prior to implementation. Certain
curricula change also require approval from the TCL Area Commission, the program specific
accrediting agencies, the State Technical College System, the South Carolina Commission on
Higher Education, and the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on
Colleges.

Procedures:
3.1.2.1 Curriculum Changes
3.1.2.2 Syllabus
3.1.2.3 Articulation Agreement Reviews


